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Dear Parents, 

GLOBAL CITIZENS INITIATIVE 

Thank you for supporting our global citizens initiative by asking friends and family to send postcards to pupils at 
All Saints’ from across the world. The children have been so excited to receive these postcards and we have 
started to display these on world maps across the school. Over the year we will continue to collect these 
postcards and work with the children to find out more about the countries that they have come from.  

LIFE’S BIG QUESTIONS 

Some of the big questions that we will explore this half term are:  

• Are you responsible for the environment? 
• Do you think it is important to be honest at all times or is it okay to lie sometimes? 
• What is more precious – water or gold? 
• Which colour represents you? 
• Are mistakes good or bad? 
• What is love? 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARIES: 

19th November – non uniform day for Children in Need. Children will take part in activities linked to the CIN 
initiative in classes. Every child is invited to bring in £1 to donate to this worthwhile charity. 

2nd December – Christingle making and service in All Saints’ Church 

3rd December – whole school visit to the Theatre Royal to see the pantomime Cinderella 

10th December – Christmas Jumper Day. Children will wear a Christmas jumper or something red or green. 
Children will be invited to donate £1 to Save the Children charity. 

HARVEST 

http://excellenceinliteracy.co.uk/


 
 

This week I received a letter from the Vineyard Foodbank to thank everyone at All Saints' for the donations of 
food from our Harvest Festival. It is great to know that we have come together to support families in need and 
that we can make a difference. 

CHRISTMAS EVENTS 

We are starting to plan events ready for the festive season at school. The children will start to practice for their 
Christmas plays in KS1 and Acorn Class in the next few weeks. We would love to be able to invite parents into 
school for these events but at this stage we are unsure if we will be able to do this in light of rising numbers of 
Covid cases in schools and Covid restrictions. We are mindful that we do not want to hold events where Covid 
may spread and impact on our families and school community. Our back up plan is that we will film these events 
and make these films available to parents so that you can enjoy them at home as a family. We will keep you 
updated as the half term progresses. 

I hope that you have had a good weekend. 

Best wishes, 

Clare Lamb 

Headteacher 

 


